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Erin, 

I am attaching a pdf file that I would like to have displayed 

during Monday's ARB Zoom meeting.  It relates to the 

upcoming hearing of the Lexington Hotel proposal for the 

following meeting.  

 

With Monday's agenda very light, I wanted to present it to the 

Board well in advance, to permit the hotel architects time to 

respond and correct their materials before the May 18 hearing 

date. 

 

I do not expect to be on the agenda, I simply want to present this 

material during the citizen's open forum. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don Seltzer 

 
 


